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TO: Board of Public Works  

 

SUBJECT: Michaels Brewery Historical Arch, Naval Sea Cadets Storage 

Container, Stored at Wastewater Treatment Plant. 

 

INFORMATION: 

• Michaels Brewery Historical Arch, has been stored at the WWTP for many years this needs to be 

relocated in preparation of WWTP expansion schedule to start in July 2021. 

• Naval Sea Cadets Storage Container, has been stored at the La Crosse WWTP since Dec, 2009. The 

agreement that allowed this ended in 2019 and has not been renewed.  Container needs to be 

relocated in preparation of WWTP expansion schedule to start in July 2021. 

• Planning Department has been working with interested parties to find a new home for Michaels 

Brewery Historical Arch, but to date nothing has happened. The sewer staff have palletized and 

prepared the arch for moving. 

• Tom Sweeney has been notified of container relocating and has been working with Dan Trussoni 

and Mike La Fleur to identify a new location for naval storage container, but the storage contain 

remains. 

 

The Michaels Brewery Historical Arch, and Naval Sea Cadets Storage Container need to be moved off 

from WWTP site in preparation of Wastewater Treatment Plant expansion as a new biosolids heat drying 

and heat dried biosolids storage silo will be located in the area these were previously stored. With 3 new 

buildings and other plant improvements taking up most all of the extra space at WWTP, there simply is no 

place within the WWTP facility to move/store these items. 

 

Several previous BPW agenda items have addressed this need yet these items remain on site. The WWTP 

request the board direct the removal of these items by May 15th , 2021and asks permission from the Board 

to dispose of these items if they are not claimed and/or moved off site by May 15th, 2021. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 Jared Greeno,        

 Superintendent-WWTP    
 

 

 

Jared Greeno - Wastewater 

General Superintendent 
greenoj@cityoflacrosse.org 

 

Bernard Lenz, P.E. 

Utility Manager 
Lenzb@cityoflacrosse.org 

 

Brian Hein - Assistant 

Superintendent - WWTP 
heinb@cityoflacrosse.org 

 

Steve Asp - Assistant 

Superintendent - Sewer 
asps@cityoflacrosse.org 
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